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Puckett & Faraj





February 8, 2010

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Webb 

2769 Oak Street

Jacksonville, FL 32205

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Webb, 


The partners and employees of the Law Firm of Puckett and Faraj are saddened by your loss and wish you healing and peace in the days to come.  The government has dismissed all pending charges and we have formally terminated our legal representation of Captain Michael A. Webb, as our agreement does not survive his passing.  His account is settled with the Firm and any remaining funds due are forgiven.  There will be no claim against his estate for the remaining $15,000.00 fee. 


We are truly saddened by this turn of events.  Our condolences cannot begin to bring you healing or relief but we hope you can find strength, comfort and peace in happy memories of your son, Michael. 







With sympathy, 







Neal A. Puckett, Esq. 







Senior Partner 
2181 Jamieson Avenue • Suite 1505 • Alexandria, Virginia • 22314
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